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POINTERS FOR PARENTS

THERE’S GOOD NEWS FOR PARENTS WHO WANT THEIR KIDS TO BECOME

MORE GLOBALLY AWARE. THERE’S A PROGRAM FOR STUDENTS IN GRADES

FIVE THROUGH TWELVE THAT OFFERS AN OPPORTUNITY FOR INTERNATIONAL

TRAVEL TO ALL SEVEN CONTINENTS AND A CHANCE TO EXPERIENCE

DIFFERENT CULTURES. CALLED THE STUDENT AMBASSADOR PROGRAM, IT’S

OFFERED BY PEOPLE TO PEOPLE, AN ORGANIZATION THAT HAS BEEN

PROVIDING TEACHER-LED EDUCATIONAL TRAVEL OPPORTUNITIES FOR FIFTY

YEARS. TO LEARN MORE, VISIT THEM ON THE WEB AT PEOPLE-TO-PEOPLE--
DOT--COM OR CALL 1-800--6-6-9--7-8-8-2. THAT’S 1-800--SIX-SIXTY-
NINE--SEVENTY-EIGHT-EIGHTY-TWO.


